



Sport Relief 2018 & the 1000 Vault challenge!

Dear Parents / Guardians

This year we are really excited to be raising money for Sport Relief 2018! As one of the UK's biggest fundraising events, Sport Relief brings the entire nation together to get active, raise money and change lives. For this reason we have decided to set the children a challenge over the week ($19^{th} - 23^{rd}$ March). During their Gymnastics sessions the children will attempt to complete a number of vault routines; our whole school target is 1000 vaults for the week!

Sport relief will be celebrated in school throughout the week starting on Monday 19th March. A summary of events to celebrate this occasion is below:

- 1. Sports relief memorabilia will be sold in school from Monday 19th March. Children are encouraged to bring a small amount of money to purchase items.
- 2. Children will attend school in non- uniform on Friday 23rd March. All children are encouraged to provide a voluntary donation.
- 3. The '1000 Vault Challenge' will commence <u>Monday 19th March</u> and end <u>Friday 23rd March</u>. If possible please provide a voluntary donation as children will be competing against other classes to raise as much money as possible and complete as many successful vaults as possible. We suggest any donations for the challenge are brought into school on Friday 23rd March.

We appreciate your	support and hop	e that you'll have	e fun helping ou	r school raise lo	ots of money f	or Sport Rel	ie
2018!							

Kind regards

The PE team.